Three Saints Federation







Shepton Beauchamp Church School & St Mary & St Peter's Church School

Together We Flourish

6th October 2022

HARVEST FEDERATION DAY AT SHEPTON BEAUCHAMP TUESDAY 18TH OCTOBER 2022

Dear Parents/ Carers

Our next Federation Day, when both schools come together, will be on **Tuesday 18th October at Shepton Beauchamp Church School**. We will be focussing on activities that reflect character, ethos and distinctiveness of our Church schools. We have use of the Church for the day and some activities will take place in the Church.

Boring but Important!

Shepton Beauchamp pupils: Please arrive at school as usual from 8:45am.

St Mary and St Peter's pupils: Please arrive from 8:45am.

SMSP staff will be there to meet pupils at the entrance to the left of the school building. Children will be shown where to put their things. Parking can be difficult so you may need to park and walk.

All children need to wear school uniform and will need to bring a waterproof coat as playtime and lunchtime will be outside. We will also be walking to the farm, so children need sturdy shoes.

<u>Lunches</u>: For this Federation Day it will be packed lunches for all. If you usually have a lunch provided by school, please make your packed lunch choice when you make your other menu choices via Parent Pay. All bookings have been removed on Parent Pay for that day, and the packed lunch choices have been added ready to book. If you had booked and paid for any meals for the 18th of October then a credit will now be on your account. Alternatively, please email office@threesaints.bwmat.org with your choice of either a Ham / GF DF Ham or Cheese Packed lunch. This does not stop you sending your child(ren) with a packed lunch from home

Harvest Breakfast

We will begin Federation Day with a Harvest Breakfast for everyone just after 9am.



Harvest Service

In the afternoon we will be holding our Harvest Service at Home Farm, Lambrook Road, Shepton Beauchamp, TA19 OLZ, starting at 2:00pm. All parents and carers are invited, staff will be at the farm to welcome you. Please be aware that parking in Shepton Beauchamp is not always easy, so allow enough time to park and walk (the farm is less than a 10-minute walk from the school). Also, please park with consideration for our school neighbours. You will be able to take your child(ren) home once the service has ended. Any children who remain uncollected will be walked back to Shepton school to wait for collection.

Food Collection

We will be making a collection of food items for the Ilminster Food Bank. If you would like to bring a donation of food, they need, for families with children:

Breakfast cereals
Bottles of squash
Treats for children - like sweets and chocolate
Snack items for lunchboxes
Cooking sauces - like pasta sauces

Please make sure all items are within their use by date. Please **no** pasta or rice or anything that needs to be kept in the fridge. Please send your child(ren) with the donation on the day.

We are looking forward to an interesting day and to welcoming you to our Harvest Celebration.

If you have any questions, please ask a member of staff.

Mr Boyle and Mrs MacKay

